
PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN that a public meeting 
and hearing of the Upper MN 
Valley Regional Development 
Commission will be held on 
Tuesday, July 23, 2024. 

The hearing is to solicit 
public response and input on 
the FY2025 budget and tax 
levy for calendar year 2025 
and to adopt changes to the 
Bylaws. 

The public hearing will 
begin at 7:00 p.m. at the Or-
tonville Golf Course. 

A copy of the budget is 
available at the Commission 
office in Appleton. 

The regular business 
meeting will be conducted 
during the public hearing. 

Dawn Hegland 
Executive Director  

(Published 7/10/24 & 
7/17/24 in The Appleton Press) 


